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End of Year Reports
This afternoon, your child will bring

home their end of year report. This

will contain information about how

much effort they have put into their

learning, their attainment and their

next targets.

There is also a sheet detailing your

child’s attendance and information

about what they have been learning

about in each subject area.

Finally, there is a sheet completed by

your child which gives their

perspective on this academic year.

We hope this gives you a complete

overview of your child’s educational

journey to date, but, as ever, please do

contact your child’s class teacher with

any questions.

Year 6 Performance
The Year 6 pupils and staff have been

working hard on their end of year

performance!

Unfortunately, we have been unable to

invite an audience this year, but it has all

been recorded and will be uploaded to

our YouTube channel shortly. A link to it

will be posted on Class Dojo for you to

enjoy at home. Our children will also be

watching it in school.

We hope to have a whole school outdoor

liturgy next week for our Year 6 Leavers

with our Year 6 parents present. The

weather is a little erratic, but Mrs Nicholls

will keep you updated on Class Dojo

should plans need to change at short

notice.

Follow us on Twitter

@StClaresPrimar1

Foodbank Donations
Please send any further foodbank

donations to school by Thursday 8th July

when they will be collected. Thank you.
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Happy is anyone who becomes wise - who comes to have understanding. 

There is more profit in it than there is in silver; it is worth more to you than gold.

Proverbs 3:13-14

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Monday 5th

July or 

Thursday 8th

July

Leavers’ Liturgy

Friday 9th

July

School closes for 

summer (normal time)

12th July –

26th

September

LOROS Rocket on 

display at Leicester

Museum, New Walk

Wednesday 

25th August

School reopens to 

pupils in Years 1 - 6

EYFS Scarlett P & Rio

Year 1 Scarlet

Year 2 Hari

Year 3 Hanna

Year 4 Stefania

Year 5 Maja

Year 6 Ashton

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 25/6/21 97.3%

Top Classes

1st Year 2 – 98.8%

2nd Year 3 – 98.6%

3rd Year 6 – 97.3% 

Friends of St Clare’s
Our Parents’ Association are looking

for new members! This year alone,

they have supported the school with

new geography equipment, a laptop

trolley and items for the school library!

They also arranged for Santa to visit

and organised competitions with

prizes throughout the year. To find

out more and to join: https://www.st-

clares.leics.sch.uk/our-school/pta/

https://www.st-clares.leics.sch.uk/our-school/pta/

